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June 11, 2015 

     

 

Ken Hamblin 

889 Euclid Street 

Saint Paul MN 55106 

 

VIA EMAIL: presunity@gmail.com 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 505 Central Avenue West 

 

Dear Mr. Hamblin: 

 

This is to confirm that on June 9, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant an extension until June 26, 

2015 to come into compliance with the vehicles:  the storages in the car(s) needs to go, grill has 

to go back into the Riveria, the chain to the boat needs to come off the truck, the headliner (roof 

fabric) needs to come off, and you must be able to demonstrate that the cars are operable.  Please 

note that Inspector Sean Westenhofer has or will re-issue a new order for the boat. 

 

This will be on the City Council Public Hearing Agenda on Wednesday, July 1, 2015 at 5:30 

p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers if you wish to appeal further. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Sean Westenhofer 
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